Motion on journalists in prison 
 
This DM notes the alarming number of journalists in prison across the world for practising their profession, with particular recent awareness of the imprisonment of Ukrainian journalists in Russia, where journalists are increasingly being seen as the enemy. Within the wider global context of increasing detention and suspicion of journalists and controls on the free press: 

This DM instructs the NEC to be: 
 
1) More proactive in disseminating information on these arrests and detentions to the wider membership, so that branches can organise messages of support and contributions to campaigns for their release, and in working in coordination with bodies such as the IFJ and human rights groups. 
 
2) Make it easier for branches to send financial contributions to international campaigns for justice for persecuted and imprisoned journalists.


